
 

 
 

 

February 10, 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

The Grade 8’s have been invited to watch the play Glimpse of the Moon performed at 

KCI on February 12, 2014.   This is a fantastic opportunity for our students to see a live 

performance at one of our local high schools. 

 

We will be leaving the school, by bus, at 11:45 and will return to the school by 2:50. 

 

Please complete the form below and return to the school by Wednesday morning, 

February the 12
th

. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Mr. Lazar. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

R. Lazar 

(519)-885-6200 

reuben_lazar@wrdsb.on.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please send in the attached form by Wednesday February 12, 2014. 

 

 

 

I give permission for _____________________________ to travel, by bus, to KCI on 

February 12, 2014. 

 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: _________________________________________________ 
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